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The PTFA are holding a meeting at The Farriers Arms on Friday 

evening at 7:00pm. All are welcome. The PTFA are always looking 

for new ideas for fundraising as well as people who might be able to 

volunteer some of their time to support the work of the committee or 

provide assistance to run events through the year. If you are 

interested in helping, please do come along – it would be great to 

see some new faces!  

Cheryl Chalkley 

Headteacher  
       
Mersham Sports Kits  

We have two athletics tournaments running this week and have struggled to ensure all children have 

a Mersham kit as many have not been returned following previous sporting events. If you have a 

Mersham sports kit at home, please can it be returned as a matter of urgency. If your child has a 

Mersham sports kit for an event, please can you ensure that it is washed and returned to Mrs 

Benjamin as soon as possible after the event. Thank you. 

Forest School – message from Miss Dengate 

Please can parents ensure that children are appropriately dressed for the season as it can make a 

huge difference to children’s enjoyment of the session. Currently, children need layers of clothes to 

stay warm as well as a coat, hat, scarf, gloves, thick socks and wellies.  

Miss Dengate is also on the lookout for any of the following for forest school should you have them to 

donate; logs, old Christmas trees, tree stumps and bamboo. 

Emotional Wellbeing Teams Coffee Morning – Thursday 22nd February 9:00am 

The Emotional Wellbeing Team, Bridget Valle and Emma Horne will be running a coffee morning to 

introduce themselves and the work that they are doing in school. Any parents who are interested in 

meeting the team and finding out more will be very welcome to come along. It will be held on 

Thursday 22nd February at 9:00am in the hall. 
Kent Adult Education – Family Learning 

There are two more courses, run by Adult Education, available to parents before Easter. The first is 

focussing on Outdoor Learning including some leaf printing which will be held at Aldington Primary 

School on Monday 26th January at 9:30am. The course will be for 2 hours. The second course is called 

Number Sacks and will support parents in understanding how children learn maths. Please see 

attached for more information. The course will be held at Mersham Primary School, over 6 weeks 

starting at 3:30pm on 21st February. If you are interested in taking part in either of these courses, 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

7th Feb Walk in Wednesday 

9th Feb End of term 3 

19th Feb Start of term 4 

22nd Feb  Emotional Wellbeing 

 Teams Parent 

Coffee Morning 

27/28 Feb Parents Evenings 

6th Mar Walk in Wednesday 

28th Mar End of Term 4 
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please email Mrs Chalkley on headteacher@mersham.kent,sch.uk as soon as possible to reserve a 

place. The places are limited, so this will be on a first come, first served basis. 

Messy Church Pancake Party 

Please see attached flyer about free family fun during half term at Brabourne School hall.   

Kingsnorth Holiday Club 

Please find attached details of the holiday club running at Kingsnorth Primary School during half term.  
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